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Summer Clubs | Proud TO Be Me | Library Books

Thanks for coming!

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Celebration 
Open Evening on Wednesday this week.  The children 
were so proud to show their work in the classrooms 
and excited to introduce their new teachers.  We held 
an art exhibition in the hall which showcased brilliantly 
the fantastic creativity of our pupils.  Thank you for all 
the questionnaires that have been returned - the 
feedback has been really pleasing and I’ll be sharing 
with you once collated.  If you have yet to send in your 
questionnaire, please hand to your child’s class 
teacher as soon as possible.

SCHOOL NEWS

Library Books!


We are collecting in all the school 
library books in order for us to 
check our stock.  Please return 
ALL library books as soon as 
possible.


We have a lot of 
children who are 
arriving late to 
school at the 
moment and are 
having to sign in at 
the office.  ALL 
children should be 
arriving before 
8.55am and entering 
school via the gate.



Etchells Primary School Friday, 14 July 2023

Summer Holiday Clubs


I am able to share with you 
information regarding a range of 
summer holiday activity clubs.  
These range from tennis, drama, 
netball, multi-activities and 
swimming.  Please see the flyers 
attached.  For the tennis club, 
information is available via this 
link.


Next week, look out for a pass for 
all our families giving free access to 
National Trust Lyme Park over the 
summer holiday.


Kind regards,      

Cathy Beddows and the    	

Etchells staff

SHAPES Award

Stockport schools health, activity, 

physical education and sport alliance


Miss Pennill took our Head Boy 
and Girl to Stockport Plaza this 
week to receive an award on 
behalf of Etchells, recognising 

our commitment to PE, 
Physical Activity and School 
Sport.  Lilly and Ruhaan did a 
brilliant job as ambassadors 
for our school. Well done!


‘Proud To Be Me’ Day

It has been such a pleasure to see all our children coming to 
school wearing clothes that reflect them.  We have had such a 
colourful and interesting range of outfits which really reflect 
the diversity of our community.  The posters, which have been 
prepared at home, have created really great starting points for 
discussions in class and we hope to display some of them in 
our entrance area.  Here are some of our early photos….


https://www.point-onetennis.org/so/21OYpwiL2?languageTag=en&cid=8476c4b8-71ba-41ff-be16-8e9e2be3cbf4
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